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RECOMMENDATION  
Update  
 
DISCUSSION 
The CCAC approved a budget of $1,000 for the Christmas Tree Lighting Event. Staff reached out to City 
Attorney and City’s Insurance PERMA to determine risk and liability associated with having public place 
ornaments on City Christmas Tree, no formal response yet, update will be given at next meeting. 
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